
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Installation Update 
Rev. Joshua Reinke and his family plan to be in Great Falls on or around November 17 or 18, close on their house 
on November 19 and move in that day.  The installation service is scheduled for Sunday, November 29 at 4 PM.  
Seating will be limited so we are asking people who plan to attend to sign up on the sheet provided on the bulletin 
board in the hallway.  Or you may call the church office at 761-7343 and Ruth will sign you up on the sheet.  
Please keep Reinkes in your prayers as they plan their move to Montana and leave their home in Minnesota.   

 

New mailing address 
We have opened up a post office box for mail that comes to the church.  Please mail your offering checks or any 

correspondence to Peace Lutheran Church at P. O. Box 6844, Great Falls, MT 59406-6844.  Thank you! 

 

Wreath sale 
Echoz Pregnancy Center is having their annual wreath sale.  Information with prices and order forms are on the 

bulletin board in the hallway.  Orders are due to them by November 6th.  There is also information about how to 

order online and have them delivered.  Thank you for supporting this awesome service! 

 

2021 budgets 
Copies of the budget for Peace Lutheran for the year of 2021 are available on the usher stand in the hallway.  

Please take one and review it before our next Voters Meeting on Sunday, November 15 at 12 noon.  If you 

have any questions or comments, please contact the treasurer Arnie Wirth. 

 

Thanksgiving Day Worship Service at Peace 
We will once again have a Thanksgiving Day Worship Service at 10:30 a.m. on November 26. It is the Order of 

Matins without Communion.  During the service there will be a non-perishable food offering that will be taken to 

the Great Falls Rescue Mission.  Following the service, we will also have a meal for families of Peace who want to 

come and join us.  There is a sign-up sheet posted and a tentative menu.  Please sign your name and the number of 

people in your family and indicate what you will be bringing to add to the meal. We all have sooo much for which 

to give thanks! 

 

Year-end statement change 
Members who would like their year-end giving statements sent to them via email are asked to send an email to the 

treasurer at plctreasurer@charter.net.  Per IRS rules, we can no longer put them in mailboxes.  They are to be 

mailed or emailed.  This saves the church some stamps.  Also, if you want offering envelopes, please let Arnie 

know so he can order the correct number.  People who write checks do not need envelopes.  We only need to order 

envelopes for those who give cash.  Thank you for your help!  If you have any questions, feel free to contact 

Treasurer Arnie Wirth.  
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LWML 
 Our next meeting and Bible study will be Saturday, November 14 at 10:00 a.m.  NOTE THE 

DATE AND TIME CHANGE!  We are hoping to have a guest speaker with an update on Toby’s House, 
which is getting ready to open!  During our business meeting, we will be planning the meal for the installation 
of our new pastor!  All ladies of Peace are invited and encouraged to come and join us!!  Remember your Mite 
Box! 

 On Saturday, December 5, at 10:00 AM, we will be decorating the church for the Christmas season.  People 
young and old are asked to come and help for as long as their schedule will allow.   

 Remember that the ladies of LWML will be sponsoring the first Advent Soup Supper on Wednesday, 
December 2.  If you would like to help in anyway, please contact LWML President Ruth Denning. 

Toni Nivens for the getting the flowers for the altar for LWML Sunday. 
Everyone who donated treats for our fellowship time for LWML Sunday. 
All those who volunteer to teach Sunday school, Bible class, and midweek classes on Sundays 
and Wednesdays. 
Val Martin and Gloria Creek for playing the organ during our worship services. 
Everyone who attended the LWML Fall Zone Rally at Peace and helped in any way. 
Elsie Huss for changing the banners and paraments. 
Angelika Fisher for cleaning the church. 
Everyone on the Prayer Chain for their time and prayers. 
Everyone who has donated treats for our fellowship time. 
Everyone who cleans the kitchen after Bible study on Sundays and Wednesdays. 
All of the men who volunteer to usher. 
Everyone who counts the offering. 
Cheri Magnuson for cleaning the Communion linens. 
 
This list is not inclusive.  Please accept our apologies if we have missed giving you credit for 
serving the Lord in any fashion.  We know that the Lord knows your service to Him. 

 

 

 

November Anniversaries  
Nov. 1 Vic and Carol Scheuffele 
Nov. 6 Michael and Crystal Lewis 
 

Baptismal Anniversaries  
November  4 Val Martin 
 9 Brenna Hasbrouck 
 9 Andrew Schlund 
 11 Michael Lewis 
 15 Kaylee Lewis 
 22 Katherine Onstad 
 22 August Birkholz 
 22 Josie Ryster 
 24 Betsy Wirth 
 26 Alan Brown 

November ushers: 
1 – Eric Fletcher 

8 – Dennis Nivens and Darrell Greenwood 

15– Greg Franczyk 

22 – Lyle and janes Onstad 

29 – Tyler Denning 

 

 
 

INCLUDE THESE PEOPLE IN YOUR PRAYERS: 
The following people are experiencing health 
problems:   

Gloria Creek – blood clot 
Michael Drummond – Lupus 
Rev. Mark Grunst of Billings - Lewy Body 

disease 
Connie Juden  
Rev. Erich Kaelberer – ALS 
Gary Lindstrand 
Ed and Sarah Ostlund - living in assisted living in 

Billings.   
Becky Schlund – MS 
Rev. Steve Schlund - Parkinsons 
Christine Wallace – former LWML District 

president, cancer 
 
One member who is away serving in the military is 

Michael Lewis.   
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